
State of Florida 

DATE: February 4, 1999 
TO: Chairman Joe Garcia 
FROM: Bill Lowe, Assistant Director of Water and Wastewater 
RE: Docket No. 980214-WS, Application of United Water Flo 

and Wastewater Rates in Duval, Nassau and St. Johns Counties 
c., for Increased Water 

We respectfully request an extension of the recommendation filing deadline in the above- 
referenced case until noon on Friday, February 5, 1999. The utility requested a deferral from the 
February 2, 1999 agenda conference to the February 16, 1999 agenda conference so that Staff 
might file a revised recommendation. As we did not receive the necessary information from the 
utility until Tuesday, February 2 1999, we are unable to incorporate the results of our revised 
analysis into a recommendation by today's noon filing deadline. Thank you for your 
consideration. i ? '  
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cc: Dr. Mary A. Bane, Deputy Executive Director, Technical 
Division of Water and Wastewater (Hill, Willis, Williams, Merchant, Bethea, BDavis, 

Division of Legal Services (Jaber, Reyes) 
Division of Records and Reporting (docket file) 

Lingo) 


